
WORD AROUND THE WEBB 

 

Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to Webb 

Street! Webb Street will host the Book Fair 

November 2-5 in the library.  Students will 

have the opportunity to purchase items during 

the school day. Parents are welcome to 

purchase items before school from 7:30am-

8:30am and in the afternoons from 1:30pm-

3pm. The Book Fair will be open during 

Parent/Teacher Conferences as well.  

"Strive not to be 

a success, but 

rather to be of 

value." - Albert 

Einstein 
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Staff Spotlight–Courtney Williams 

Mrs. Williams is our Kindergarten-1st grade 

teacher. She has taught at Webb Street since 

2005. Mrs. Williams attended UNC-Charlotte and 

Gardner Webb University where she obtained her 

Master’s in Executive Leadership. Mrs. Williams 

is our School Improvement Team chairman and 

the teacher representative for the Elementary 

Team. She is married and has one son, Kenneth.  

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday, November 4 - School Picture Day 

Thursday, November 5 - Early Dismissal 11:30am; Parent/Teacher Confer-

ences; Webb Street 101 Event 1-3:30pm; Last Day of the Book Fair 

Friday, November 6 - No School –Optional Teacher Workday 
 
Wednesday, November 11 - Veteran’s Day Holiday –No School 
 

Webb Street 101 

On Thursday, November 5, Webb Street will be hosting our 2nd Annual 

Webb Street 101 Information Fair for parents and students. The information 

fair will be held in the gym from 1-3:30pm. Parent/Teacher conferences will 

be held the same afternoon from 12-6:30. We hope you will be able to at-

tend this great opportunity to gain information about a variety of agencies 

and organizations in our community that can help you and your student! 

There will be information about transition services in our area, guardianship 

resources, residential options, Special Olympics, The Arc, Webb Street ser-

vices and much more! 

Don’t forget to keep up with the latest around the 

Webb by visiting our website and Facebook page! 

http://www.gaston.k12.nc.us/webbst 

https://www.facebook.com/WebbStreetSchoolGCS/ 

 

 


